COPY.

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
Norra Hamngatan 6,
GOTHENBURG.

17th October, 1941,
Recelved 28th October, 1941,
WOKINGHAM.

The Secretary,
LONDON,

Dear Sir,
"MALMOHUS"

In reply to your classing letter dated 27rd ultimo,
regarding Malmo First Entry Report No.2001, I have to acquaint
you that the Malmo Surveyors state thaﬁ the thickness of the
furnage plating is l4mm. as shown on the plan.

The #almo Surveyors also state that they regret that
the same error has been made in thelr First Entry Report No.2026
on the motortanker "FALSTERBOHUS", and they would be glad if you
will make the necesséryhcbrrection.

i am, Demr Bir.
Yours faithfully,
(Sgd) S. Townshend.

LIoyd's Register
Foundation

0oUT 5 ST 54 - Ol




LiRD . pwe © 2020

i < Lloyd's Register

,
!
i
|




